Greetings,
The Pembroke Women's Club is again sponsoring our annual holiday,
Christmas in the Village.

Area children enjoy a visit with Santa, music, food and entertainment.
Main Street Suncook becomes a festive pedestrian way.

This is a free family event on
Sunday, December 3, 2023

We wish to keep this event as an all free afternoon of fun for the
children and families. So many families struggle at the holidays and
really appreciate this event. We would like your support to help us
create this inspiring day for the community, as the PWC cannot do it
alone. Your continued support is greatly appreciated and you will be
recognized in our program.

Please make your contribution to the Pembroke Women's Club and note
CITV on your check. Please mail to the

Pembroke Women's Club

P.O. Box 125

Suncook, NH 03275

Any questions, email Igouin@comcast.net
Thank you,

Linda Gouin

President, Pembroke Women's Club



